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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 
LADIES CHOICE  FITNESS CENTER – CLOSING SUMMERVILLE LOCATION 

 

If you are a former member of Ladies Choice Fitness Center, 1625 Main Street, Summerville, SC  

29483, please be advised of the following: Consumers who joined Ladies Choice Fitness Center and 

signed an agreement for either an installment or pre-paid membership may cancel their contracts, if 

they do not wish to attend any alternate facilities that may be offered.  
 

You are not required to, but may at your option, attend an alternate facility offered by your 

former gym. Should you choose not to attend an alternate facility, a cancellation notice should be 

directed immediately to the address listed in the “right to cancel” provisions of your contract. In 

addition, if your contract has an automatic draft provision your financial institution should be 

notified to stop the draft.  Consumers who paid in full and are unable to obtain a refund of the 

unearned pre-paid amount should file a complaint on-line with the SC Department of Consumer 

Affairs at www.scconsumer.gov or by telephoning 1-800-922-1594 and having a complaint form 

mailed to them, if necessary.   

 

For more information, contact the Public Information Division at 803.734.4190, toll free in SC at 

1.800.922.1594, or online at www.scconsumer.gov.  
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About the South Carolina Department of Consumer Affairs: 
Established by the Consumer Protection code in 1974, The South Carolina Department of Consumer Affairs represents the interests of South Carolina 

Consumers. 
Our mission is to protect consumers from inequities in the marketplace through advocacy, mediation, enforcement and education.   

 For more information, visit www.scconsumer.gov. 
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